L‘ Labor/Management Healthcare Coalition of the Upper Midwest

VS

Re: LMHCC Branded Prescription Discount Drug Card

July 23 2012

Dear LMHCC Member Funds,

The Labor/Management Healthcare Coalition is proud to announce an exclusive offer to Fund
Members and their families, effective August 1%t 2012 the Labor/Management Health Care
Coalition of the Upper Midwest (LMHCC) in conjunction with the SXC Health Solutions now
Catamaran will offer a private labeled Prescription Drug Discount Card program, this is an
exclusive offer and Funds must be a members of the LMHCC. The LMHCC Prescription Drug
Discount Card will be accepted at over 58,000 pharmacies nationwide and will reduce the Fund
member’s out-of-pocket expense on both brand and generic prescriptions. The discount varies
by product and is typically greater on generic prescriptions than on brand products. The LMHCC
pharmacy consultant, The Burchfield Group after an analysis said this is the best discount card
in the market place. The LMHCC Prescription Drug Discount Card program through SXC Health
Solutions now Catamaran can be combined with your current pharmacy program at no
additional cost, even if the member Fund is utilizing a none-coalition pharmacy program.

The LMHCC Prescription Drug Discount Card program is a savings option that can be offered to
members and families that are not currently covered on member funds plans or as a safety net
for those that lose coverage for a period of time. The program is managed at the pharmacy level
and can be used by the entire family. Everyone is accepted regardless of age or current health
conditions. The member simply has to present to the pharmacy their LMHCC Discount card to
be eligible for the discount. Members that hold a SXC Health Solutions now Catamaran ID card
that experience a gap in coverage will be able to use their existing card for discounts. After the
discount has been applied, the member pays the remaining cost for the prescription. The plan
has no financial responsibility under this program.

The discount card is available for all members and family members of only LMHCC coalition
members. If you would like additional information on this program, please contact the Coalition
directly at 651-379-2405 or the discount program by phone at 877-717-0902 or
Discountprograms@Healthtrans.com.

Sincerely,

Do R —

Doug Rubbelke

Executive Director
Labor/Management Healthcare Coalition of the Upper Midwest
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